NOTICE TO PASSAMAQUODDY WATER DISTRICT
CUSTOMERS

HYDRANT FLUSHING

Water mains throughout Eastport will be flushed during the months

MAY AND JUNE 2024

During regular business hours - 8:00 a.m. fo 3:30 p.m.

Hydrant flushing is conducted throughout the system to control the
buildup of rust deposits inside the water mains. Because the flushing
may cause turbulent water in the water system, customers are urged
to check their water before doing laundry. Flushing also has an effect
on water pressure. You may experience a reduction in the pressure
coming into your home.

When flushing mains, even if we are not directly on your street, the
connecting streets in that area could experience some, or all, of the
same effects as that of the actual street being flushed.

If residents have any questions or concerns, they can contact the
Passamaquoddy Water District during regular business hours, Monday
through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., at 853-2924.



